
SLT snow removal issues may
be reported online
South Lake Tahoe is providing a new way to report snow removal
and public works related concerns.

It can be done online.

Primary routes are plowed first when generally 3 inches of
snow accumulates throughout the city. Initially, one lane is
plowed  to  create  a  travel  lane  throughout  the  entire
route.  Plows  will  return  to  continue  to  push
the  snow  off  the  street.  The  city  would  like  people  to
wait  until  the  plows  return  for  the  final  pass  before
contacting the city about any concerns regarding snow removal.

There  is  no  way  to  avoid  berms.  The  size  of  the
berm fluctuates depending on conditions; number of driveways
on the street, density of the snow, the amount of snowfall and
snow drifts.

For concerns within the city, call 530.542.6030 and within the
county call 530.573.3180.
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